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Dear Parents, 

Can you please note the following: 
 
Student of the Week 

Our congratulations go to the 
following students who have recently 

received an award …… 
Pas – displaying great effort with his 

work 

Lachlan – demonstrating our school 
value of responsibility 

Cooper – developing his reading 
comprehension skills 

Josh R - developing his reading 

comprehension skills 
 
Camp 

You should have received a note on 
Monday with a clothing list and final 

details for our camp next week.  My 
apologies, I forgot to include a hat on 

the clothing list.  Please remember 

that students need to be at the school 
by 8:45am so we can pack the bus 

and leave by 9am.  We aim to return 
at 4pm on Friday.  There will be no 
bus run operating on either of these 

days.  If you have any questions in the 
meantime please don’t hesitate to ask. 

 
Grandparents Morning 

It’s on again Grandparents.  Time to 

limber up in readiness for some great 
fun.  We will be having our annual 
Grandparents morning on Thursday 

28 November commencing at 9am.  
More details will come out closer to 

the time.   
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
NOV 7 Basketball 

8 School Photos 
 11-15 Sovereign Hill Camp (Whole School) 

20 Library 
21 Basketball 
25 Prep Orientation Morning 

 25  Art 
 27 Cooking 
 28 Grandparents Morning 
 29 Pupil Free Day 
 
DEC 4 Library 

5 Personal Development Grade 4/5/6 
9 Art 
10 Transition Day 
18 School Concert 
  

  

TOILET ROSTER 
NOV  8 Bordignon 
 15 Briggs 
 22 Brophy 
 29 Brosig Welch 
 
DEC 6 Cavicchiolo 
 13 Clancy 



Pupil Free Day 

School Council has approved Friday 
29 November as a Pupil Free Day.  As 

such there will be no school operating 
on this date.  Staff will be writing 
reports on this day. 

 
RSL Poppy Appeal 

We are once again selling items on 

behalf of the RSL to raise funds for 
their Poppy Appeal. We have Pens 

($5), Pins (large $2/small $1) and 
Bands ($3) for sale.  If you would like 
to purchase something please send 

the money along tomorrow or Friday. 

School Photos 

Our school photos will be taken this 
Friday.  There are a number of 

families who have not yet returned the 
envelope.  If you are intending to 
purchase photos this needs to be 

returned TOMORROW. 
 
Zoo Excursion 

Our Foundation/1/2 students had a 
great time last week with the Myrrhee 

and Whitfield F/1/2’s at the 
Melbourne Zoo.  Some photos are 
attached from the day.  

More photos are on our FB page.

Thank you 
 

Howard Gibson 
Principal 

 

 
 

 
 
  


